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Gold Service £2,550 - per annum.

This entitles schools up to 6 days per year
from April 2015 to March 2016.

Extra visits purchased at £425 per day.

Silver Service £1,350 - per annum.

This entitles schools up to 3 days per year
from April 2015 to March 2016.

Extra visits purchased at £450 per day.

Gmm\/_ Service Level Agreement

The overall purpose of this service level agreement
is to improve outcomes for pupils with ASD in
mainstream schools by building school capacity
through facilitating training and resource
development.

Drumbeat provides guidance, training and work
with children and young people and their teachers
in mainstream schools.

The aims and objectives of the service are:

* To provide a responsive service which will enable
mainstream schools to effectively include pupils
with ASD

¢ To help schools to meet the needs of specific
pupils
* To work in partnership with school staff, pupils,

parents/carers and other outside agencies
involved, ensuring a coordinated approach

* To support pupils in making progress and
reaching their potential

* To develop staff skills and school resources
through the exchange of knowledge and
expertise

* Working in partnership with schools and early
years settings, proving early intervention support
so that children’s needs are assessed and metin a
timely way

* Providing targeted support to children with ASD
in mainstream schools, including working with
children and staff to disseminate good ASD
practice.

Here are some comments from schools about our
partnership working with them within the SLA.

“Fantastic ladies working with our children,
always an email away and approachable. We
really appreciated the resources that were
tailor made by them for our children/parents.”

Arlette Bayouni - St Augustine’s Primary School

“Drumbeat’s visits were fantastic! You were so
helpful and supportive, great at modelling -
the whole team were inspired and felt very
affirmed to boot. Perfect timing - great idea -
thank you!”

Ali Carter - Beecroft Garden Primary School

“Drumbeat is regularly available when phoned
(including early morning, before school starts)
and always responds to requests for help and
info. Drumbeat has visited regularly beyond
school hours so that class teachers have the
benefit of your help.”

Caroline Bellew - Ashmead Primary School

“Being able to get advice and support,
especially with children in the nursery. Having
staff deliver a parent coffee morning is helping
us to extend our parent engagement. It has
also helped parents understand that they are
not alone.”

Kender Primary School




